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Griffin Arts Festival  

 
This week sees the beginning of 
our annual Griffin Arts Festival. 
This year our theme is Commu-
nity and we will be using dance, 
drama and art to explore this 
further. Keep an eye on our 
Twitter page for daily updates!  
 

 

 

Key Dates 

Griffin Arts Festival 

28th– 9th July 

 

Kingswood (Yr 5&6) 

2nd –5th July 

 

Transition Day 

Fs2-Yr5 Friday 16th July  

 

Year 6 Prom 

Thursday 15th July  

 

Sports Day 

Friday 16th July 

 

Year 6 Festival  

Monday 19th July  

 

Year 6 leavers assembly 

and FS2 Graduation 

Tuesday 20th July (recorded)  

 

End of Term 6 

 Wednesday 21st July at 2pm 

 

Staff Inset Days 

1st & 2nd September  

 

Term 1 Starts  

Friday 3rd September 2021  

A Quacking Good Time!  

We have had the honour of baby 
sitting some new ducklings. “Ed 
the duck” was born at Kingfisher 
and he was then joined by some 
of his friends. Year 3 then 
looked after the ducklings and 
they joined in with their English 
and maths lessons! It was won-
derful to see them and hear 
them so happily chirping away! 
Ed and his friends have now re-
turned to their farm and we wish 
them all the best!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 5 & 6 Athletics  

On Tuesday 22nd June year 5 
and 6 went to Medway Park to 
compete in an athletics tourna-
ment with our other Medway 
Griffin Schools. The children 
took part in long jump, speed 
bounce and javelin. A big thank 
you to all the adults that support 
the children with this event and 
a huge congratulations to all the 
year 5 and 6 competitors.  

Twitter 

Follow us on Twitter                

@Kingfisher_Prim for  up 

to date information about our 

school community and events. 

Please note this is our new   

account.  

Make Music Day! 
Monday 21st June saw all staff and pupils in all Griffin 
Schools Trust schools, taking part in make mu-
sic day. We all joined in with the song 
‘Wellerman’ with body percussion and musical 
instruments. Each class had a verse to sing and 
the recordings have been sent to HQ to make a 
trust wide video. We will send you a link when 
we receive it.     


